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Reports from Executive 
 
 

1. ORIGIN: Executive Manager 
FILE REF: Surfing Events; TCHP – Border; Licences – Temporary Crown 
Reserves 

REPORT TITLE: 

Old Border Caravan Park  Site - Request for Temporary Car Parking Use 

SUMMARY OF REPORT: 
The Association of Surfing Professionals Australasia has written to the Trust seeking permission to 
utilise the old Border Caravan site as a temporary car park.  The organisation is conducting the 
“Quiksilver Pro” and "Roxy Pro” trials over the period 4-16 March 2003 at Snapper Rocks. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Trust permits the Association of Surfing Professionals Australasia to utilise the old 
Border Caravan park area as a temporary car park for the period 4-16 March 2003 subject to 
the standard approval conditions as determined by the Executive Manager of the Reserves 
Trust. 
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REPORT: 

In November 2003 the Association of Surfing Professionals Australasia wrote to the Manager 
Recreation Services advising him of changed arrangements in relation to the “Quiksilver Pro” and 
“Roxy Pro” surfing events for 2003.   

The program had originally been scheduled to utilise Kingscliff and Cabarita Beaches for February 
2003 and March 2003.  The advice indicated that the February event was to be relocated to the 
Snapper Rocks area and confirmed the desire to continue to seek approval to utilise Kingscliff and 
Cabarita for 3-16 March 2003 event.   

Due to the change of location of these surfing events to Snapper Rocks, the organisers were seeking 
the possible utilisation of car parking facilities at Jack Evans Boatharbour.   

In response Mr Brawley advised that if the organisers were seeking to utilise the Jack Evans 
Boatharbour area for car parking they would need to make a formal request to the Trust for the 
Trust’s approval. 

On Thursday 13 February 2003 a formal request was received to utilise the old Border Caravan 
Park site for temporary parking for the period 4-16 March 2003. 

It is recommended that approval be provided subject standard approval conditions as determined by 
the Executive Manager of the Trust. 
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